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Eureka Township 
Dakota County 

State of Minnesota 

 
 

Special Town Board Meeting  

August 19, 2013 

 

 

Town Board members present were Pete Storlie, Steve Madden and Mark Ceminsky.  

 

Chair Pete Storlie called the Special Meeting of the Eureka Town Board to order at 7:11 p.m. 

 

Special Meeting Agenda:  

Road Right-of Way Permit, Hours of Operation- Koch Pipe line- cleanout of pipeline. 

 

The Special Meeting was called by Koch Industries.   They are applying for a Road Right-of-

Way permit and wish extended hours of operation. 

 

Steve Molmen with Koch Pipe Line, Operations Supervisor out of Cottage Groves and Luke 

Schutty with Koch Pipe Line out of Rosemount, Right-of-Way leader were present at the 

meeting. 

 

Koch Pipe Line is going to be cleaning out their pipe line from 225th Street to Koch refineries.  

In order to accomplish this they need 3 days of 24 hours of operation, starting Monday, August 

26th thru Wednesday, August 29th.  There also need 5 days of operations at 12 hours per day 

(7am to 7pm) prior to 3 days of 24 hour operation.   

 

Supervisor Mark Ceminsky contacted Mark Parranto, the property owner that would be most 

affected by this. He commented that if it is only 8 days that he would have no issues if they run 

for 24 hours a day.    

 

Koch Industries has submitted a permit application.  The following special provisions were 

added to the permit: No vehicles parked on the road.  Notify Road Supervisor if the need arises 

to park on road.  Signage will be required.  Work ahead signs to be placed to the east and west of 

access point, signs to be lighted with flashing lights.  Haul route: Denmark to 225th St. W. No 

truck traffic on 225th St. west of Highview Ave.  

 

Supervisor Steve Madden will contact the Sheriff Department of the work taking place. 

 

All waste water will be collected at Pine Bend.  The only waste water that may be produced 

would be rain water in the bottom of the trench.  The Town Board asked that any waste water 

produced or rainwater collected needs to be pumped and collected. 
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A motion by Supervisor Pete Storlie: To approve the hours of operation for Koch Pipe Line, 

starting Monday, August 26, 2013 thru Friday, August 30, 2013 for 24 hour maintenance on the 

pipe line.   

 

A motion by Supervisor Mark Ceminsky: To adjourn.  Motion seconded by Supervisor Steve 

Madden.  Motion carried by unanimous vote.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:29 p.m. 

 

 


